Editing a letter

This task is about using the correct punctuation to end a sentence.
Jacinta wrote a thank you letter to one of the parents who helped out on her class trip to the zoo. At the
end of every sentence, Jacinta used a full stop. Sometimes she should have used a question mark (?).
Sometimes she could have used an exclamation mark (!).

Read Jacinta's letter and then choose the punctuation that she should have used at the end of each
sentence.

12 February 2014 ./// ?

Dear Whaea Kisa

Thank you for coming to help on our class trip to the zoo ./// ? It was great ./ !/ ?Did you enjoy yourself ./ !/ ?My
favourite animals were the monkeys and the tigers ./// ?What was your favourite animal ./// ?

Thank you for buying us all ice-blocks on the way home ./ // ?You're the best ./ !/ ?

Yours sincerely

Jacinta Rare
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